
 
 

 

 

 April 8, 2015 

 

 

 

Pima County Clerk of the Board 
130 W. Congress, 5th Floor 
Tucson, AZ   85701 
 
Attn:  Bernadette Russell 
 
 
Dear Ms. Russell, 
 
The Pima County-Tucson Commission on Addiction, Prevention and Treatment, at the March 26th, 2015 
Executive Committee meeting unanimously approved the following be recommended for renewal 
appointment as a voting member of the Commission: 
 
Shelby Ackerman Clark – 5/1/15 to 4/30/17 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
Sincerely, 
 
Lynn Reyes 
CAPT Secretary 
  
  

 


